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 Sunday 1 May:  Easter 3 
9.30am  Matins     Ockley 
10.30am Family Communion   Capel 
3-5pm  Church teas    Ockley 
 

Monday 2 May 
3-5pm   Church teas    Capel 
 

Wednesday 4 May 
9-12noon Pavilion Café    Cricket Pavilion, Ockley 
 

Thursday 5 May 
12.30  Capel Village lunch   The Crown, Capel 
The church is providing the puddings for this lunch.  Please sign the sheet in church. 
 

Sunday 8 May:  Easter 4 
9.30am  Holy Communion   Ockley 
10.30am Cafe church    The Crown, Capel 
 

Wednesday 11 May 
9-12noon Pavilion Café    Cricket Pavilion, Ockley 
2.30pm  Memorial Service for Tim Pryke  Ockley 
Refreshments afterwards at the Burford Bridge Hotel – all welcome 
 

Sunday 15 May:  Easter 5 
9.30am  Matins     Ockley 
10.30am Family Communion   Capel 

 

‘After two days he will revive us; on the third day he will restore us, that we 
may live in his presence’ 

Hosea 6:2 

Please observe the following guidelines whilst in church:  
At both churches:  
The wearing of masks inside places of worship is encouraged. 
Hand sanitiser will be available for use by the entrance door.   
Holy communion is now available in both bread and the wine.  Consecrated wine will be served in 
individual glasses whilst we are still at risk from the pandemic. 
At Capel:  One of the hymns (usually the 3rd) will be designated as an offertory hymn. The bag will 
be passed round by the sides person. 
At Ockley: The collection plate will be on the table at the back of the church for donations. 

 

Parish of Capel and Ockley 
 

Sunday 1 May 2022 
Third Sunday of Easter 

Welcome to your church 
 

PRAYERS 
We pray for the power of your love in this world, to calm those who are frightened, 
fortify those who are weak or sick, and to bring faith to those who are struggling to 
see their true path which will lead them to You.  For You are the Lord of Peace, help 
us to overcome ourselves and our wrongdoings again and again, so that we can find 
the peace you offer us daily.  Amen 
 

Heavenly Father we lift up all those who are facing illness and their friends and 
relatives who care for them.  Give them the hope and courage they need today and 
every day.  Comfort their pain, calm their fears and surround them with your love.  
We particularly pray for Jennifer Morshead, Sally Calvert, Nicky, Sandy, Beryl, 
Spencer Thorpe, Claire Boothby, Margaret Dale, Eileen Steeden, Simon, Charlie, 
and baby Gia. 
 

We remember all those who have been recently bereaved and offer our love and 
support to the families of Finley Relf, Tim Pryke, John Dendy, Brian Lake, David 
Topping and Colin Warner.  May they rest in peace and rise in glory. 
 

We pray for our sister church St Mary Magdalene as they prepare to join with St 
John’s in North Holmwood in a new united parish  
 

We need your help! 
There are three occasions over the summer months that we need your help, please 
sign the lists at the back of our churches if you can donate your time. 
 

5 May – Village lunch at the Crown – It’s the church’s turn to do the puddings for 
this (we need about 8) and serve them on the day – please sign the sheet at the 
back of church if you can make a pudding or help on the day. 
25 June – Vicarage Fete 12-3pm.  We need lots of volunteers to set up the day 
before and others to help man the fete on the day.  This is the first time we have 
been able to run this event since 2020 and we want to make it a huge success but 
can’t without your help. 
1,2,3 July – The Capel Military Fair The church and WI together will be running the 
coffee and cake stall at this annual event.  Lots of volunteers are needed.  This 
event will be raising much needed funds for both our churches and the WI after 2 
years of very few fundraising events.  Your help will be much appreciated. 
 

 
 

 
 

 


